
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LOS OSOS GROUNDWATER BASIN, BASIN MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the  
Board of Directors of the Los Osos Groundwater Basin, Basin Management Committee scheduled for 
Wednesday, March 18, 2020 at the South Bay Community Center, 2180 Palisades Ave, Los Osos, CA 

has been canceled due to precautions regarding COVID19. 
 

The next meeting of the Board of Directors 
will be scheduled in accordance with the County Public Health guidance on COVID19. 

 
 
 
 


